
Booster Meeting Minutes 
March 10, 2022 

 

Call to open: Michael Fleetwood and seconded by Michele Gilbert. 

Treasurer’s report: $141,984 after deposit for London was made. Read by Jarrod 

Roberts. Motion to accept as read by Michael Fleetwood and seconded by 

Michele Gilbert. 

Previous minutes posted online motion to accept by Michael Fleetwood and 

seconded by Jarrod Roberts. 

New business  

LGPE- Needs in hospitality with lunch for the judges, check-in table and 

concessions (with teens helping).  

Senior Disney Trip Meeting- March 28. Mandatory for those going and their 

parents. 

Fundraising- Little Caesar’s pizza starting March 11. 

 Boston Butts- Prices have gone up to $45 from $35 so we are shopping 

around to other BBQ restaurants to see if that’s the best price for our fundraiser. 

 5K- Lianna Abrahams has offered to take the lead on this one due to her 

experience with running different races. We are looking to get details ironed out 

be the end of the year.  

 Other ideas- Raffle, sheet sets, possibly a “calendar raffle” meaning you get 

more entries for the raffle depending on the “date” you buy. Parent offered to 

head that one for us.  

Band Banquet- Need to find new catering due to Johnny Mitchell’s changing 

ownership/management. Micki and Jeremy will go to Clarence Brown Center to 

let them know what we need. Also suggested, electronic tickets, but need to 

figure out how we want to go about doing them. 



Board Nominations- No new Freshman parents allowed to be nominated and 

everyone that is nominated will be required to read the job description before 

accepting their nomination. 

POPS Concert- April 19. There will be food trucks available.  

2022 Marching show will be announced after Spring Break sometime.  

Mr Kobito thanked everyone for their help this year. January and February are a 

nice little break before the events at the end of the year. Great performances and 

a great concert last week for Pre-LGPE. Now it’s just LGPE and the Senior Trip 

before Spring auditions after Spring Break. We have the show reveal coming, 

some new staff additions for next year, and our Spring Concerts. All exciting! 

London no longer has requirements for Covid, so trip details will be a bit easier.  

 

Closing motion by Michael Fleetwood and seconded by Michele Gilbert.  

 


